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Safeguarding is 
EVERYONE’S 

responsibility.
If you have any concerns 
regarding the safety or 

welfare of any child, 
please contact Nerys, 
Taylor or Xanthe, our 

Designated Safeguarding 
Leads, in confidence. 

Xanthe 
Smith
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Nerys Evans
Lead DSL

Dates for your diary:
• Deadline for school applications – 15th January 2025.
• February half Term: Monday 17th - Friday 21st February 2025.

Happy New Year!

Nerys and the staff wish you a Happy New Year! We hope you all had 
a restful Christmas break. We would also like to thank you for all the 
lovely cards and presents we received.
We are delighted to welcome new children and their families to the 
nursery in 2025.



Stay and Play sessions!
Thank you to those who joined us for our festive stay and play sessions – 
we are delighted with the response we had. 
We hope all families who attended had as much fun as we did.

Keep a look out for more family fun in our nursery this year!

Festive activities!

Look at some of the festive learning which took place throughout 
December in our nursery…
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